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ownership change may be effectuated. The NJ-CRC will email you an invoice that must be paid 
online using the Commission’s licensing portal.  Congratulations and thank you for your interest 
in working with the NJ-CRC to establish a safe and equitable cannabis industry for the State of 
New Jersey. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please submit your 
inquiry to the NJ-CRC Licensing inbox at crc.licensing@crc.nj.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dianna Houenou 
Chairperson 
New Jersey Cannabis Regulatory Commission 




